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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 
The Washington Place team is pleased to report that significant construction progress has 
been made since our last update. Erland Construction and their subcontractors have been 
diligently working at the site for nearly two months, successfully facilitating the 
preliminary phase of this exciting project. 
 
Excavation for the future underground parking garage and building foundation is well 
underway. Steel piles and wood lagging have been installed around much of the site 
perimeter. This Support of Excavation infrastructure allows our construction crew to work 
safely within the large hole. About 50 truckloads of soil material are removed from the site 
every day. This process will continue throughout the remainder of the year until the entire 
footprint of the future building is unearthed. 
 



Stay tuned for important updates over the upcoming months. We’ll share rental 
information as soon as it becomes available along with other important announcements.  
 
If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact:   
 
 
Scott Lombardi 
(978) 273-7090 
slombardi@markdevllc.com  
 
 
To stay up-to-date on our project or to receive email updates, please visit our webpage at 
www.wpnewton.com. You can also learn more at www.facebook.com/wpnewton   
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